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To be clear. I believe in evolution and trust scientists on global warming. Call me 
crazy.” — Former Utah governor Jon Huntsman

REMEMBER THAT THERE IS NO ACTIVITY BUS NEXT WEEK

Juniors & Seniors:  More college representatives are coming to visit!  Come sign up on Ms. 
Dayton/Anderson's door!!!

Dance Class with Delaney (gr. 7-12) will begin next Wednesday, from 3:30-4:30 in the HEc 
room.  See Delaney if interested.

Seniors have until November 8th to turn in their senior picture for the yearbook. If you will 
not have your senior pictures by then, PLEASE talk to Mrs. Ryan or Dominique ASAP!! 

LIBRARY BOOKS due in September belong to Peter Barta, Joe Benjamin, Dan Gronda, Seth 
Irwin, Brogen Peura, Sheldon Jonas, Ben Muller, Nathan Peet, James Rabideau, Tim Tierney, Zach 
Wyttenback.  There a LOTS of books late for the month of October too.  If you're still reading 
them, please come and renew.  Otherwise - RETURN!  And TREE BOOKS should be returned 
to the library by Sheldon Jonas and James Rabideau. Thank you!

Picture retakes on Wednesday, November 7th

Big Buck Contest sign up in the hs office.  You have until the end of the day today

Don’t forget to turn your clocks back Saturday night and let’s have a safe hunting season!!

Staff
Today is the end of 1st Quarter. Grades due next Tuesday.

Today’s subs:  M. Doten for L. Ryan and Salo for Deb am


